

Thank You To All Who Helped Make Totus Tuus Possible

This year we had 45 students from grades 1-12 participate in Totus Tuus. We were also joined by 12 students from St. Brunos for our evening teen program. All the students had a great time as they were able to learn from the example of our great team of missionaries and have an opportunity to grow closer to God. The topic this year was the sorrowful mysteries of the rosary. The younger students learned about a different mystery every day through crafts, skits, and lessons taught by the missionaries. They also enjoyed opportunities for Mass, Adoration, and the Sacrament of Reconciliation. They also had opportunities for fun along the way ending in a bonfire for the teens and a water fight for the younger children. We had a great week. Thank you again to all those who made it possible, to those who helped with the parish polluck, hosted the missionaries for the week, invited the missionaries into their homes for dinner, or volunteered during the week with the children. This week could not have happened without you.

